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Companyof New Hernpohire

SF#R00KSTATION
Engineering Office:
1671 Worcester Road
Framingham, MA 01701

November 12, 1981

SBN-188
T.F. B 7.1.2

United States Nucicar Regulatory Commission
-

Washington, D. C. 20555 p g

Atten tion : Mr. Darrell Eisenhut, Director ' y~'
Division of Licensing D ~ )iS- h .1 i 8- E

Reference: (a) Cons truction Permits CPPR-135 and CPPR-136, 2 N0'!101981* -
~

Docket Nos. 50-443 and 50-444 ; , ,, ,,, , ,on
3/U ,(b) USNRC Letter, dated September 30, 1981, - a-

" Appendix R of 10CFR Part 50 - Fire ProtectionY. N
Rule," D. G. Eisenbut to W. C. Tallman 'Q N

N 'i
Subject: Seabrook Deviations from Appendix R

Dear Mr. Eisenhut:

Your request for information per Reference (b) was also communicated to PSNH
via the Seabrook Acceptance review package signed by you on the same date
(September 30, 1981).

A comparison of the Seabrook Station Fire Protection Program to Appendix R of
10CFR50 is underway to identify and justify any existing deviations.

Our schedule for submitting the above information will be supplied in our
Lecember 1, 1981 response to your Acceptance Review ques tions.

Very truly yours,

YANKEE ATOMIC ELECTRIC COMPANY

f . - h-
or; John DeVincent s

Project Manager ODg
cc: Mr. Louis Wheeler, Project Manager, Seabrook 3
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